
 

 

Student responsibility to the local community 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Unfortunately, we have had a number of complaints raised about the conduct of some 
members of the sixth form community within the local area.  There have been a number of 
issues around the local shops with behaviour that has been viewed as ‘anti-social’ by 
members of the local community. 

Students are welcome to sign out and to use the local facilities but we would request that 
they are mindful of the local community and use appropriate areas, such as the fields 
opposite the school, if they wish to congregate off-site. 

We value your support with reinforcing this message. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School  


